
NOTICE

GUWAHATI; THE 4TH AUGUST, 2021

IT HAS BEEN OBSERVED THAT SEVERAL E-MAILS WERE SENT TO

sscnerquwahati@omail.com INSTEAD OF SENDING lT TO THE GIVEN ADDRESS E-

MAIL rdnerssc@smail.com MEANT FOR THE CANOIDATES.

THEREFORE, CANDIDATES ARE HEREBY ADVISED THAT A MAIL PERTAINING

TO EXAM MATTERS SHOULD BE SENT TO: rdnerssc@qmail.com ONLY AND MAILS

SENT TO: sscnerouwahati@qmail.com WILL NOT BE ENTERTAINED OR ACTED

UPON.
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